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Native title manager training 
 

Department of Industry – Crown Lands recently sent an email advising that 

councils may nominate a relevant council officer to attend upcoming Native 

Title Manager Training which is occurring on two dates in June: 

 

• Monday 3 June 2019, to be held in Sydney 

• Wednesday 12 June 2019, to be held in Newcastle 

 

The session will be run over a full day and delivered by the Crown Solicitors 

Office in conjunction with the Department of Industry - Crown Lands. 

 

Please note that places are limited and preference will be given to those 

councils presently without a Native Title Manager. Nominees are those officers 

who will be responsible for providing native title advice. 

 

To register for a place email council.clm@crownland.nsw.gov.au. Please 

include the following information: 

• Name of Nominee 

• Job Title 

• Contact number 

• Email 

• Preference for Sydney or Newcastle. 

 

Note: Following registration and confirmation, an invite will be sent out by 

Department of Industry – Crown Lands. 

 

For further information about the training, including registration please 

contact DOI – Crown Lands on 1300 886 235. 
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OLG Crown Land Plans of Management (POM) Survey 
 

Emails have also recently been sent by OLG to council General Managers 

inviting each council to complete a short survey about the development of 

POMs for Crown reserves. 

The purpose of the survey is to gauge council progress on POM development 

and to inform the next round of POM training, which is scheduled for August 

2019. The survey also gives your Council an opportunity to provide feedback 

on the support materials provided to date, and your future support needs. 

A link to the survey is provided in the email to General Managers but if your 

council has not received the email, please contact Glen Colley, Principal 

Policy Officer on 4428 4129 or by email at glen.colley@olg.nsw.gov.au.  

Note: The survey should be completed by the business unit within Council that 

is responsible for developing POMs. We are requesting that the survey be 

completed by Friday 7th June 2019. 

 

Where to go for further information 

Further information on the CLM Act generally, including Native title issues and the Land 

Negotiation Program can be found on the Department of Industry – Crown Lands website. 

For further information about guidelines and support materials visit the OLG Crown Land 

webpage www.olg.nsw.gov.au/crownland.  

General enquiries about OLG’s Crown Land support project should be directed to 1300 117 784 

or by email to councilcrownland@olg.nsw.gov.au. 
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